
 
 

 

 
 

 
For Immediate Release: August 8, 2024 

 

Johnstown-Monroe PTO Expanding To Encompass All Four District 

Schools 
 

The Johnstown Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) and Johnstown-Monroe School District are 

excited and proud to announce an expansion of the PTO’s efforts on behalf of all District 

students. 

 

The PTO has previously focused on fundraising and support of Johnstown Elementary and 

Intermediate School. 

 

However, effective with the 2024-25 school year, the PTO will expand its efforts to include 

Johnstown Middle School and Johnstown High School, encompassing the J-M District’s entire 

K-12 educational experience. 

 

Superintendent Dr. Philip H. Wagner said of the expansion, “We truly appreciate our Johnstown-

Monroe Grades K-5 PTO, which has a strong history of providing support for our families, 

students and staff to thrive. We look forward to expanding the PTO to a K-12 Community PTO 

and a stronger future partnership.” 

 

Ashlea Wentzel, PTO President, said, “I am looking forward to a partnership with all of the 

families in our community. Being able to bring experiences to every child in the district will 

continue to be our focus, and we cannot wait to help make memories and enhance the lives of 

everyone in the Johnstown-Monroe Local School District.” Jasmine Gentry, PTO 

Communications Lead, also recently remarked, “We cannot wait to see how we grow together in 

the future, not only as a school district, but within the community, as well!” 

 

The Johnstown-Monroe PTO’s current roster of board members includes:  

President — Ashlea Wentzel 

Vice President — Stephanie Giannini 

Treasurer — Sarah Penrod 

Secretary — Alisha Wheeler  

Communications Lead — Jasmine Gentry 

 

School representatives are as follows: 

Johnstown Elementary — Emily Dague, Heather Green, Shawna Hendren 

Johnstown Intermediate — Amanda Chapman, Amanda Postle 

Johnstown Middle — Diana Camden, Marci Parpart 

Johnstown High — April Hall, Asheena Kuhn 

 

Watch for future communications soon regarding the Johnstown-Monroe PTO’s expanded role 

and activities! 

 


